
Dear Senate Committee Members, 

 

I am opposed to SB 770 which would give OHA too much power over what would be included or not 

included in single payer health care.  I can see too many ways where health care would be denied unless 

the individual followed a certain plan.  Individuals should maintain control over their health, not the 

state government. 

 

Sincerely, 

Elaine La Joie 

 


